----- Original Message -----

From: Boston, Bob (UTC)

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Fri May 09 12:44:24 2008

Subject: TR-060280 Pole Gate

Hi Kathy,

Washington Operation Lifesaver would like to withdraw the GCPF application for pole gate installation on SR-14 near Stevenson in the Columbia River Gorge.  Road construction issues may cause some changes at that location and it is not feasible to install a pole gate at this time.

Bob Boston

State Coordinator - WAOL

